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 Insert local logo       

                                                                                                                 
 
Insert contact details of local site       Department of Health Sciences 
                              University of York 
                 Area 4, Seebohm Rowntree Building 
                                          York  YO10 5DQ 
                  

 Date  
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Re: Patients needed for a trial of treatments for verrucas  
 
We are writing to ask if you would like to help us in a research project about verrucas, which 

is being funded by the NHS. This is a joint research project between the (insert name of site) 

and the York Trials Unit at the University of York. 

 

Verrucas are a common problem and there are several different ways to treat them.  This aim 

of this study is to compare two of these treatments to find out which treatment is better.  We 

will be comparing a freezing technique, which is applied by a (podiatrist/doctor/nurse) and an 

acid paste (Verrugon), which you apply at home.   

 

If your child has a verruca then they may be able to take part and help our research. For more 

information about the study, please see the leaflet overleaf or email (Name of local PI) or 

Sarah (address below).   

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Name of PI        Professor David Torgerson            Mrs Sarah Cockayne                                         

Post       Director York Trials Unit                        Trial coordinator, York Trials Unit 
Email: (insert details)                                                                        Email: esc5@york.ac.uk 
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